
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

electronica 2020         August 2020 

 

Dear Customer, 

We would like to inform you that we will not be exhibiting at this year's 

electronica (November 10 - 13, 2020, Munich).  

We present our products at trade fairs to be close to our customers from all over 

the world and to be able to get in direct contact with them. Among this year's - 

important and also correct - hygiene and safety concepts this is unfortunately not 

possible. At least not in the way we have practised, with our open stand concept 

in recent years, and how we would like to have our direct customer contact. Not 

exhibiting at electronica is a difficult decision for us, yet it is the most rational 

one. The safety and protection of our customers, visitors and employees are our 

top priority.  

We are still here for you. If you have any questions or would like to arrange a 

consultation (at our office, at your place or via video call), you can contact us any 

time! Let us know how we can support you. 

We look forward to your inquiry. 

 

Kind regards from Stuttgart, 

 

Your Schützinger team 


